
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Hampton Roads Crossing Study 

Supplemental Environmental Impact 

Statement 

Cities of Chesapeake, Hampton, Newport 
News, Norfolk, Portsmouth, and 

 Suffolk, Virginia 
 

Citizen Information Meeting 
 

December 9, 2015 
 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Ocean View Elementary School 
9501 Mason Creek Road 

Norfolk, VA  23503 
 

and 
 

December 10, 2015 
 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Captain John Smith Elementary School 
379 Woodland Road 
Hampton, VA  23669 

 

Come see and comment on alternatives that could be 
retained for analysis as part of the Hampton Roads 

Crossing Study. The meeting will be held in an open-house 
format with no formal presentation given. VDOT 
representatives will be present to discuss the study and 
answer questions. 
 

Give your written or oral comments at the meeting or 
submit them by December 21, 2015, to Mr. Scott Smizik, 

VDOT Project Manager; 1401 E. Broad Street, Richmond, VA 
23219. You may also e-mail your comments to 
HRCSSEIS@VDOT.Virginia.Gov.  
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in 
all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and 
Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more 
information or special assistance for persons with disabilities 
or limited English proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights 
Division at 757-925-2519, 800-611-5812 or TTY/TDD 711. 
 

State Project: 0064-965-081, P101 
UPC: 106724 
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